
From: Danny Varat
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 6/21/2017 10:32:18 AM
Subject: Thursday

​Lisa Wood is a parent of a child with CF. She spoke at RLGA, and he'd like for her to come in to the office and 
talk further. She expects to hear from us. She lives in Lexington, so hopefully she can be flexible. Her number 
is 803-606-8416
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